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To: Chair Thielen 

       Vice Chair Inouye 

Fr:   Nanci Kreidman, MA, 

       CEO, Domestic Violence Action Center 

Re: SB 2795; Support 

 

Aloha. And thank you for placing this Bill on your agenda for 

consideration. Safety is a priority for survivors and island families who have 

been harmed. The probability of safety is greatly increased without 

information in the system about their whereabouts. 

 

Hawaii is one of the very few remaining States who do not have a 

functioning Address Confidentiality Program. This seems like a system 

feature that is desperately needed in the continuum of community 

resources to support survivors in flight, in danger and at risk for imminent 

harm. 

 

This testimony is in support of this Measure to bring to fruition the Address 

Confidentiality Program, which has been on the agenda for 

consideration for more than 3 years.  

 

Thank you for your favorable action.  
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Thank you for your support! 

Kara England  

 


	SB-2795_Laurie Field
	SB-2795_Gerard Silva
	SB-2795_Nanci Kreidman
	LATE-SB-2795_Kara England

